President's Report - November 2022

president@readingea.com

610-374-7101

"When given the choice between right and kind, choose kind." Wayne W. Dryer

New Educators- Please encourage our new educators to view the presentation and enroll in the Union. Everything is now online making it even easier to enroll today! Visit www.readingea.com and scroll to the bottom of the page to find the link to the new educators presentation.

Direct Dues: Our direct dues pulls have begun. If there is an issue with your account, you will first be contacted by PSEA. If your account is not updated within 5 days, I will then reach out to you to update your information to make sure the next pull does not have any issues.

Early Bird Negotiations: We have our first meeting scheduled with the district on November 29. An update will be provided after that meeting.

Open Chair positions: We have 3 open chair positions, SAC / Labor / REF (Reading Education Foundation). If you have thought about getting involved this would be a great opportunity and area to start! Please feel free to contact me with your interest or any questions you may have.